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I oppose any new taxes on Oregonians. This is double taxation and is against the 

law. We are already strapped with income taxes, road taxes, hotel taxes, and others! 

People can’t afford the prices for rent, groceries, and other necessities. You are only 

pushing more people into homelessness with all the taxes now. Please do not keep 

pushing for these ridiculous bills. The cost of hunting is already high enough! NO ON 

THIS NEW TAX!!!!  


